
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

9 March 2022 

 
 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS ARE COMING! 
 
School photographs will take place on Tuesday 15 March and Wednesday 16 March 
2022. Students must wear full summer school uniform, including black shoes. For 
the photographs, students will be asked to remove any jackets, hats or other non-
school uniform items. 
 
Please see the photo schedule below: 
Tuesday 15 March 2022 

• Year 6 photo 

• Class photos and portraits - Kindergarten, Year 1, Year 2 (except 2N) and Stage 2 
(except 4H) 

 
Wednesday 16 March 2022 

• Prefects, sports captains, library monitors photos 

• Sibling photos 

• Class photos and portraits - 2N, 4H, Stage 3 
 
Orders for packages and sibling photographs can be placed securely online at 
www.advancedlife.com.au using our school’s unique 9 digit advancedorder code: 
N72 JLL NLC. Please return the envelope only if you are paying via cash, cheque or 
money order and place in the school money slot by Friday 11 March 2022. If you are 
placing an order online then you do not need to return the envelope. All class photo 
orders and family photo orders will be cut off at 3:30 pm on Friday 11 March 2022.    
  

Late orders must be placed online with Advancedlife and cannot be accepted by the 

school office.  
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